
 
 

 

NCSBA Annual Conference News 
 

 

The 2021 NCSBA Annual Conference registration will open on Monday. However, 

there have been some important changes to share. 

  

COVID-19 

All activities are being planned for an in-person event. We are not planning a 

hybrid or virtual experience; therefore, attendees should plan to come to 

Greensboro. Guilford County currently has a mask mandate for indoor activities. 

As such, all participants will be required to wear a mask throughout the entire 

conference. Also, we are working with the Guilford County Health Department to 

provide rapid COVID testing for any interested participants that may feel ill during 

the conference. In addition to the precautions mentioned above, we will be 

assigning tables, by board, as well. The Conference Planner document will include 

a list of precautions for the conference. 

  

Agenda 

After receiving input from the association’s board of directors last week, the 

conference will begin at 8 a.m. on November 11 and end 3 p.m. on November 

12. The agenda is attached for your review. As a result of this change, you may 

need to adjust hotel reservations already made. 

  

Registration 

Registration will open Monday, September 27, and the conference fee is $350 per 

person. The price has been lowered due to the adjusted agenda length. 

  

There will be an email sent to all board members and superintendents early next 

week. I just wanted to give you a heads up. Thanks. 

  

  
 

NCSBA Conference Agenda  

 

 

 

https://ncsba.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2af3efa5bd4d68cc2c0cfd934&id=7d73df1af3&e=41bb673bf4

